
 

 

 

 

 

 

We are asking for your help!  

We would like all of our K-2 classrooms to be        

supported by volunteers every morning.  

All parents, carers and interested volunteers are 

welcome to join us for an information session and 

morning tea on Monday, 10th February.  

We will meet at 9am in the Library. 

 

 


